
 

September 4, 2023 

 

Notice of Website Maintenance 

 

Thank you for your continued support and using Sunny Maid Service. 

 

Please be informed that we will be performing the website maintenance on September 11, 

2023, from 2:00 am to 3:30 am. The maintenance period for our website may vary slightly in 

terms of timing. We kindly ask for your understanding and advance notice of this possibility. 

 

During maintenance, there will be a period when access is unavailable, so we kindly ask 

for your understanding in advance. We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your 

patience as we work to improve our services. 

 

 

Best Regards 


